
Examples of quality teaching in 
practice 

Evidence 

Do adults interact with  
children during initiated play? 

 

Are children asked open ended  
Questions? 

 

Do adults extend children’s  
learning? 

 

Do adults interact with  
children during adult planned  
activities 

 

Do adults model language?  

Do adults communicate with  
children? 

 

What ideas do adults explore with 
children and do they show exam-
ples of these ideas? 

 

Are children challenged within their 
play? 

 

Are there a wide range of  
experiences and opportunities so 
that every area of development  
receives attention? Is so what  
experiences are evident 

 

Do adults maximise children’s 
learning opportunities so that they 
are as powerful an experience as 
possible? 

 

Do adults used the available space 
effectively? 

 

What choices are on offer for the 
children? 

 

How is the routine demonstrated to 
children? 

 

Evidence of high quality teaching and learning in  practice 

 

 

™ Copyright © EarlyYearsCareers.com Outstanding 


